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Wellington Railway Station, Bunny Street, Wellington 6011 

PO Box 593, Wellington 6011, New Zealand 

3 September 2025 

 

 

Waimakariri District Council 

Private Bag 1005 

RANGIORA 7440 

 

Attn: Neil Sheerin 

 

 

Dear Neil, 

RE: RECOMMENDATION ON NOTICE OF REQUIREMENT IN THE WAIMAKARIRI PROPOSED PLAN  – 

KIWIRAIL HOLDINGS LTD 

Further to your email letter dated 28 August 2025, I am writing to confirm pursuant to Clause 13 of the First 

Schedule of the RMA, that KiwiRail accepts Council’s recommendation to accept its designation and 

associated modifications as requested through the rollover process, and that KRH-1 – KRH-23 be confirmed 

subject to mapping modifications set out in Appendix 1 and that these be included in the Waimakariri 

Proposed Plan.  

 

Please contact me if you require anything further. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Michelle Grinlinton-Hancock 

Manager RMA Team  
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